
                                                                    

 
 

Nicolette ‘Nickie’ Lisella of Terrie O’Connor Realtors and President of the 
Allendale/Saddle River Rotary Club Donates to the International 

Humanitarian Aid Foundation 
 
                                                                         
 
Allendale/Saddle River Rotary Club Donates 
$500.00 to the (ihaf) International Humanitarian 
Aid Foundation. The donation will be very 
helpful for their new mission project in Haiti, 
which is the poorest country in our hemisphere.  
The new mission project  is the formation of the 
Consolation Center located in southern Haiti.  It 
is a fresh new home for homeless girls from the 
ages of 5-15..  “The Consolation Center not only provides a safe and nurturing home for 
the girls they take in, but also provide them with education, medical and spiritual care,” 
said Nicolette ‘Nickie’ Lisella, President of the Allendale/Saddle River Rotary Club and 
Broker/Manager of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, Allendale Group.  “We are very happy to 
have this donation help to support and supply the Center with needed items and 
educational materials.”  The Consolation Center already has 30 girls but are getting ready 
to house 50.  For any contributions to this cause please contact Nickie Lisella @ (201)  
825-0500. 
 
Pictured above:  Nickie Lisella handing a $500.00 donation to Andy Topp for his      
                           International Humaitarian Aid Foundation. 
 
 


